

WVLS will send an email on Monday, Wednesday and Friday at 9 a.m., featuring new developments for our member libraries related to COVID-19.

## 1) What's New on the WVLS COVID-19 webpage

- Status and Resource Sharing Levels of WVLS Member Libraries
- Library Reopening Documents (Under Reopening/Curbside Services)

## 2) Next Daily

Because Monday, May 26 is Memorial Day and the WVLS office is closed, the next WVLS COVID-19 Update will be sent on Wednesday, May 27.

## 3) "Staying Together" Discussions

The next Staying Together Discussion is on Tuesday, May 26 at 1 p.m. We will be talking about patron feedback, positive and negative, regarding libraries reopening.

**Phone:** +1.408.419.1715 or 1.408.915.6290 (only one number is needed to join)

Meeting ID: 715 397 297 139 731

**Or** Sign-in via Computer: https://bluejeans.com/715397297139731

**4)** More Virtual Training on BadgerLink Resources (from WI Libraries for Everyone)

Join us for even more virtual training on BadgerLink resources! Sign up to receive meeting details for any or all of the sessions below:

TeachingBooks on Wednesday, May 27, 11 am

TeachingBooks on Wednesday, May 27, 2 pm (same session content as 11am)

Explore videos filmed in authors' studios, lessons, book trailers, and vocabulary lists. Discover resources that will expand the experience readers have with books. Deepen connections to books while discovering online materials to engage readers, support families, and empower colleagues.

Book Connections on Friday, May 29, 11 am

Book Connections on Friday, May 29, 2 pm (same session content as 11 am)

Book Connections is a recently launched public library interface of TeachingBooks specifically designed to meet the needs of public libraries and their communities. It focuses on enriching everyone's connections to children's and young adult books.

Recordings of each session will be made available after the session. If you would like to receive notification of the recording, please feel out the sign up form, even if you are unable to attend the live session.

## 5) When Your Library Reopens (repeat)

When your library chooses to reopen, please send an email to help@librarieswin.org as soon as possible with the following information:

- 1) Date your library plans to reopen
- 2) Will an appointment be required to use the library?
- 3) Will an appointment be required to pick up holds?
- 4) Changes you would like made to your library's print and email hold pickup notice text for instance, return to the original hold pickup notice
- 5) Any message you would like to appear on your library's webpage (if managed by WVLS)

WVLS will process requests in the order they are received with attention to the date your library will reopen. You will receive an email confirmation when the changes are complete.